
 

 

      

World Book Day    

We will be taking part in World Book Day on Thursday 3rd March. 

Children can come to school dressed as their favourite book 

character. 

 

 

 

 

 

Ravens Academy Newsletter 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

From Thursday 24 February, the Government will remove the legal 

requirement to self-isolate following a positive test. Adults and 

children who test positive will continue to be advised to stay at 

home and avoid contact with other people for at least 5 full days, 

and then continue to follow the guidance until they have received 2 

negative test results on consecutive days. 

From Monday, we will be lifting the requirement to drop children off 

at the gate in the morning. Parents may walk their children to the 

playground but must leave the school site by 8.55am 

Parents who wish to continue dropping their children at the gate 

may do so and staff will be on hand to ensure children reach the 

classroom safely. 

 

Mrs V Rose  

Principal 

 

 



Dinner Money Arrears 

There is quite a lot of dinner money outstanding at the moment so 

please can you make sure that your dinner arrears are paid. Due to the 

amount of outstanding dinner money, dinners will now need to be paid 

for in advance before your child has one. Therefore please can you 

make sure you log on to the Eduspot – school money app and add the 

credit onto your account every week. If your child would like a dinner 

and no money has been put on their account, we will have to ring you 

and ask you to bring in a packed lunch. If you are having financial 

difficulties please speak to the school office and we will try to help in 

anyway. 

 

Pancake Day Tuesday 1st March  

On Tuesday the kitchen will be making American pancakes to celebrate 

pancake day. The children will be able to choose from a range of 

toppings for their pancakes including lemon, syrup, sugar and chocolate 

sauce. Yoghurts and fruit will also be available.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance Rewards 

We will now be rewarding the children for their attendance with some 

brilliant prizes. Please see below the new incentives we will be using. 

Weekly Attendance Raffle 

If your child attends school for the whole week they will be entered into 

a raffle to win a £10 Amazon voucher, the winner will be announced on 

Mondays. 

 



Attendance prizes at the end of July 

If your child achieves 100% attendance from 21st February until the end 

of the school year they will be entered into a raffle to win a bike. All 

100% children will receive a mystery prize.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Menu W/C 28th February Week 3 

 

Holiday Dates 2021-2022 

NON PUPIL DAYS                                                       

Friday 27th May 2022 

Friday 1st July 2022 

 

EASTER BREAK 

Pupils finish: Fri 1st Apr 

Pupils return: Tues 19th Apr 

MAY HALF TERM 

Pupils finish: Thurs 26th May 

Pupils return: Mon 6th June 

SUMMER HOLS 

Pupils finish Thurs 21st July 



 

 


